REF ID:A6

HEADQUARTERS ARLINGTON HALL STATION

OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING OFFICER

ARLINGTON, VA.

6 April 1944

Major General H. C. Ingles, Chief Signal Officer, War Department, Washington

Dear General Ingles:

Thank you very much for your note forwarding the photographs taken of the recent award to me. Somehow or other the note became detached from the pictures and reached me a few days later. Hence this somewhat tardy acknowledgment.

Your very kind words, spoken at the time of the award, and reiterated in your note are deeply appreciated. They will be treasured in my memory as much as the award itself.

Mrs. Friedman asks that I tender you thanks, on behalf of herself and of our son John Ramsay, for making it possible for them to be present at the presentation. They were quite thrilled.

Very sincerely yours,

Approved for Release by NSA on 07-16-2014 pursuant to E.O. 13526